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PAC Public Meeting Agenda(*tentative*) 
Meeting via Zoom (Zoom ID 576579094) 

http://tinyurl.com/PACApril  

6:00 - 7:30 p.m. 

1) Call to order 

2) Roll call 

a) Shawn Aleong, Mujeeb Chaudhary, Benjamin Geffen, Ronda Goldfein, George Mosee, 

Bilal Qayyum, Michael Rahming, Michael Wehrman, and Sarah Yeung 

3) Chair’s report  

4) Executive Director’s Update  

5) New business 

a) PPD LGBTQ+ Services – Sgt. Nicholas Tees 

b) PPD Policies in response to COVID-19. 

c) Asian bias incidents during COVID-19.  

6) Old Business 

a) Update on data project. 
b) PBI and posting the information.    

7) Public Comment/ Public Feedback section.  

8) Adjournment 

 

The next public meeting is tentative for Wednesday, May 20th at the South Philadelphia Library 

Center located at 1700 South Broad from 6:00p.m – 7:30 pm. Please check our social media for 

more details @PHLPAC.  

 

 

http://tinyurl.com/PACApril


 

 

 

 

 

Executive Director’s Report 

1. PAC has adapted to COVID -19 stay at home orders and all staff are working remotely.  

2. PAC has also had ongoing and open communication with the PPD regarding their policies 

and practices in response to COVID-19.  

3. PAC has continued to maintain representation on the illegal eviction action team and 

monitors the PPD response help evictions brought to us by this group.   

4. PAC ED presented at Rutgers Law regarding Civilian Oversight and Civil Rights  

5. PAC ED met with Commissioner Danielle Outlaw.  

6. PAC met with PPD and the Mayor’s Office of Workforce Development to discuss 

recruitment strategies.   

7. PAC has been invited to attend racial equity working group convened by the Office of 

Diversity, Equity and Inclusion.   

8. PAC has worked with the Philadelphia Police Department (PPD), the Office of Immigrant 

Affairs(OIA) , the Philadelphia Chinatown Development Corporation (PCDC) and the 

Mayors Commission on Asian American Affairs (MCAAA) to address some gaps in the 

communication regarding bias incidents.   

9. PAC has delivered a report regarding GVI and focused deterrence.   

10. PAC has continued to work on the Plainview project review and report.  A final product is 

forthcoming.   

11. PAC has continued to focus on the issues in the Police Disciplinary process.  We hope to 

engage in a collaborative review of the PBI process in the near future.   

 


